
 
 

PPEC Enrollment Policy 
 
Pikes Peak Early College is an early college high school delivered through a hybrid learning 
environment. The school is a 100 percent school of choice with an enrollment pathway that is 
different from traditional District 49 schools. PPEC potential student enrollments should 
understand that this is a rigorous academic environment which supports individualized learning, 
mixtures of college and high school courses to ensure college, and career readiness. High 
School diplomas are not the primary goal of this school; it is a focus on associate's degrees, 
credit transfers to four-year universities and post-secondary certifications. 

 
Students enrolling at PPEC must have access to high speed, reliable internet, and a computer. 
All students will have access to computers/iPads when in the building for instruction. Students 
may check out a school computer to use during the school year. Families seeking free and 
reduced benefits must submit official paperwork to be considered for computer use beyond the 
campus. 

 
Admission and Entrance Requirements 
Parents must attend an Enrollment Information Night or view our ​presentation​ ​prior to enrolling 
at PPEC. After attending, if you decide you want to enroll at PPEC and your student meets the 
criteria, you will need to complete the ​PPEC Enrollment Steps​. Once approved, families will 
receive a letter with further enrollment instructions.  

Families who are transferring ​from a D49 school ​and are approved to enroll at PPEC will need 
to provide an updated proof of residence and a photo ID. All students transferring from a D49 
school must withdraw from their previous school before we can complete your enrollment. 

 
School Records 
Student records are maintained in our district student information system. Please contact the 
PPEC office to obtain a copy of student records. 
Please contact the PPEC Registrar at 719-494-8924 to request records. 
If families change their address, telephone, work number or cell number, they must notify the 
PPEC office immediately. Parents are responsible for keeping contact information 
up-to-date. 
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https://youtu.be/VkvFKnfB7KA
https://www.d49.org/domain/2711

